
 
 
 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 30 
 

Asked on 14 February 2017 
 
MR T MANDER ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE AND 
MINISTER FOR TRAINING AND SKILLS (HON Y D’ATH) – 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Attorney-General advise how many convictions were recorded for crimes where a 
gun was used in Queensland in 2012-13, 2013-14, 2014-15 and 2015-16 (reported 
separately)? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Everton for his question. 
 
The Queensland Courts case management system does not record details of weapons used 
in the commission of a crime.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

  
  
  
  
  

 
 


